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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the evaluation of the United Nations Declaration
on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples that took place in Guatemala, the results of
which were presented to the experts of the Permanent Forum, the Expert
Mechanism on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples and the Special Rapporteur on
the rights of indigenous peoples. The Forum recommends that similar practices
be implemented by other United Nations country teams and other countries.
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